
To Our Heroes: Thank You

We are so proud of our alumni community.

As representatives from Northwestern fight on behalf of
the nation’s health during this time of need, we are
inspired by your strength, bravery, dedication, and
innovation.

Please know that whether you are on the frontlines
currently, or doing your part by staying in, your actions
have and continue to make a difference.
 
We're grateful for you.

Thank you!

Stay Connected With Us

From our homes to yours—we're here for you!
 
A message from your Alumni Relations team:

Please stay connected with us and send your personal
impact stories, photos, or ways that you're staying safe
and active. Is there a fellow member of your alumni
community whose work you'd like to spotlight?

We'd love to share your ideas, stories, or images that
may help inspire or brighten the day of others in our
medical community.

We look forward to hearing from you. 💜
 
Your Alumni Relations team,

EMAIL US

March 30 is Doctors' Day

From the
Director's Desk:

Dear Alumni,
 
You all should have
received the notification
that Alumni Weekend
was canceled. We truly
apologize for any
inconvenience this may
have caused you. Our
goal in the upcoming
months is to plan things
to thank and celebrate
our incredibly important
and truly beloved
reunion classes.

With the recent
recommendation from
the Centers for Disease
Control (CDC) to cancel
or postpone in-person
events, we have made
the difficult decision to
cancel Alumni
Weekend 2020 outright.
This cancellation
includes all events,
despite the size, that
were scheduled to take
place Thursday, April
23–Saturday, April 25,
2020.
 
If you registered to
attend AW2020, we will
refund your
registration fees. We
appreciate your
patience and ask that
you kindly let us know
if you do not see your
refund by Friday, April
3. Please remember to
cancel ALL hotel and
airline reservations.
 
There is no higher
priority than the health
and well-being of our
alumni community. We
continue to partner with
Northwestern University
leadership and follow
guidance from the CDC
and medical
professionals, making
regular updates here to
keep the Northwestern
community informed with
real-time information and
FAQs.
 
Please be safe and well.

Thank you,
Babette

Babette Henderson
Director, Alumni Engagement

312-503-0855

WATCH THE 2020
MATCH VIDEO

SEE WHERE
THEY MATCHED

Murad Alam, MD, ’06 MS, ’15
MBA, was appointed to the

board of directors of the

American Academy of

Dermatology. Dr. Alam is

professor, vice chair, and chief

of Cutaneous and Aesthetic

Surgery in the department of

Dermatology at Feinberg.

Congratulations, Dr. Alam!

Alan L. Sisson, ’77 MD, has

become medical director for the

Pharmacy division of Blue

Cross Blue Shield of Illinois,

Texas, and Montana. Dr. Sisson

shared that this is a good

opportunity to use both his

pharmacy and Northwestern

University Medical School

educations. Dr. Sisson also

sings with the international

award-winning a cappella

chorus, New Tradition Chorus,

headquartered in Northbrook,

Illinois, and is the vice president

of marketing and public

relations for the chorus.

Congratulations, Dr. Sisson!

G. Adam Flowers, ’94 MD, has

authored the book “My

Apology,” which delves into the

topic of divorce “from a biblical

examination of the subject.”

This book is available on most

book order platforms in both

print and electronic formats.

Congratulations, Dr. Flowers!

Daniel Marshall ’44, ’47 MD,

was the 2018 recipient of the

American College of Physicians’

Henry Gift Award. The award

recognizes a Connecticut-based

internist distinguished for a

“lifetime of service to the care of

patients and active participation

in the local medical community.”

View coverage of the award

here. Dr. Marshall retired in

October 2018 after being in

practice for six decades.

Congratulations, Dr. Marshall!
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We’re grateful for your contributions to the field and the good work that you do each and
every day. Your tremendous courage and leadership continue to inspire your fellow alumni,
communities, and future generations of physicians.
 
Thank you for your incredible talents and sacrifices.

Match Day for Our Future Alumni

We all had a fantastic reason to celebrate on Friday, March 20.
 
Though this year’s Match Day looked a little different than usual as Northwestern
students learned their matches online, the one thing that didn’t change was our
M4s’ excitement as they discovered where their medical career journey would
take them next. Read the full story.
 
Congratulations to these future alumni—we are so proud of you!

A Lifetime of Friendship

During the last week of February, alumni from the MD class of 1982, (pictured left
to right) Drs. Rich Davis, Jeff Lifson, John Murphy, Jim Cooke, and Bob
McKlveen, along with their spouses Beth Meyer-Davis, Terri Cooke, and Ellen
Jones, enjoyed a week of sailing the US Virgin Islands, Culebra, and Vieques.
The five friends are a subgroup of a dozen classmates who have gathered for
mini-reunions over 30 times since graduation. As Dr. McKlveen shared, “the
bonds made at NUMS last a lifetime.”

Thank you for sharing this terrific photo with us!

Congrats Are in Order!

Do you have news to share with us or know of an alumnus/a we should
recognize in the newsletter?
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Medical Alumni Association

Post it on our Facebook page or email us at medalum@northwestern.edu.

Join Us for These Upcoming Events!

Webinar: COVID-19: Global Emergence, Epidemiology,
and Response
Friday, April 3, 2020 | 12:00 p.m. CST

The Institute for Global Health invites you to join them for their "First Friday" Seminar Series.
This online seminar will be held remotely, and there will be an opportunity for questions
following the seminar. Featuring Chad Achenbach ’96, ’02 MD, MPH; Karla Satchell, PhD;
and Michael Ison, MD, MS.
 
Please note, this seminar will be recorded. RSVP requested.

REGISTER TODAY

View in browser
Northwestern University Feinberg School of Medicine | Medical Alumni Association

420 East Superior Street, Rubloff Building, 9th Floor
Chicago, Illinois 60611

medalum@northwestern.edu
312-503-8012

To be removed from this group's mailing list, Unsubscribe.
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